
 

9am - 3pm, £35 per session. 

Payable by cash please, upon booking. 

(Please note, once paid we will email 
you to confirm your child’s place, this 

is non-refundable). 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Club is being held in the Thorpe Bay 
Pre-Prep. 

Please bring a packed lunch, snack (no 
chocolate or nuts), water bottle and 

coat. 

How to book 

Please email Mrs Kidwell & Mrs Harlett 

(curiouscaterpillars_team2@outlook.com) 

 

Pre-Prep 
Christmas Club 

Mon16th - Fri20th 

December 2024 


